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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247
402/636-2000

May 18, 1990
LIC-90-0437

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, D.C. 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Licensee Event Report 89-003 dated February 2, 1989

(LIC-89-0136)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Walkdown to Verify Fire Barrier Penetration Drawings and
Surveillance Tests

In Reference 2, Omaha Public Power District (0 PPD) committed to perform a
walkdown of safety-related portions of Fort Calhoun Station to verify the
accuracy of fire barrier penetration drawings and surveillance tests. OPPD
indicated that completion of these walkdowns was anticipated by the end of the
1990 refueling outage.

The scope of work associated with the walkdowns has increased from earlier
projections due to the integration of related tasks, including actions in
response to NRC Information Notice 88-04, into the project. As a result, OPPD
currently plans to complete the walkdowns and subsequent drawing and procedure
development and implementation by August 31, 1990.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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38' W. G. Gates
%$ Division Manager
5c Nuclear Operations Division
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$$ c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
"" R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator

A. Bournia, NRC Project Manager g[/
P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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